
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 
 

 
 
Via EFile 
 
May 22, 2012 
 
Ms. Renee J. Jenkins 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
 RE: Preferred Long Distance, Inc. Case No. 12-1343-TP-ATA 
 
Dear Ms. Jenkins: 
 
Preferred Long Distance, Inc.’s (“Preferred”) hereby requests withdrawal of its April 24, 2012 tariff 
Advice Letter No. 4 in the above-referenced matter.  This withdrawal is necessitated by the discovery of 
the Company current regulatory standing following discussion with staff.  This matter is being resolved. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Preferred Long Distance, Inc.  
 
Enclosures 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

5/22/2012 10:53:15 AM

in

Case No(s). 12-1343-TP-ATA

Summary: Request Request for withdrawal of tariff Advice Letter No. 4 electronically filed by
Mr. Andrew O. Isar on behalf of Preferred Long Distance, Inc.


	Docketing Division

